
 
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
 
TO:  BCCP Coordinating Committee 
  Mayor Lee Leffingwell, Chair 

Precinct 3 Commissioner Karen Huber, Member 
Mr. Adam Zerrenner, Member (Ex Officio) 

    
FROM:  William A. Conrad, Coordinating Committee Secretary 
 
DATE:  May 22, 2012 
 
SUBJECT: Recommendation for Appointments to the Scientific Advisory Committee 
 
Appointments for the BCCP Scientific Advisory Committee expire after the May 31, 2012 meeting.  I have 
polled the current members and they have agreed to continue serving at your discretion. 
 
Therefore, I recommend that the Coordinating Committee consider reappointing the following: 
 
David L. Steed PhD 
Nico Hauwert PhD 
Craig Farqhar PhD 
Jean Krejka PhD 
Monica Swartz PhD 
John Cornelius 
John Herron 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
William A. Conrad 
 


